
SAC Meeting 11/19 5:30PM 

Attendance: Marjorie Beede, Elizabeth Anglin, Ric Netzer, Kris Opie, Courtney Clary, Afton Hickey, Lori 

Walton, Elizabeth Castillo, Shannin Reinart 

 

Academic Updates 

- K-8 focusing on → 

o Objective based team planning 

o How to measure success of lessons 

o Best practices for feedback to students 

o LEXIA has been integrated into classroom vs pull-out (reading deficiency program) 

o Bringing students along in classroom goal setting 

o Admins being out and available 

- High School focusing on → 

o Upcoming MAP testing 

o Newly added calculus class is going well 

Board Response Update 

- Response to 23/24 survey to come by December 

Upcoming 24/25 SAC Survey 

Questions 

o Additional question – Tell us about a positive experience that your child had this year 

▪ Open ended response 

o Additional question – I believe that my child is learning Charlotte Mason Habits and 

Virtues at Addenbrooke 

▪ Multiple choice – yes, no, I don’t know 

Strategy 

o Will use same strategies as 23/24 (QR code, links in email communication, Director 

phone message, social media, purpose of survey, assembly announcement, etc) 

o Adding 

▪ Announcement at Science Night, Dad’s Book Club, Pinewood Derby, Family 

Movie Night, Curriculum Symposium 

▪ QR code stickers for students  

Timing 

o Survey will be open Jan 27th – Feb 7th 

o Results will be discussed at 2/18 SAC meeting 

General Parent Communication 



o Educating parents on virtue education 

▪ Add virtue of the month to class email and Pony Express  

• with talking points for parents 

• book recommendations 

 

 

 


